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Jennifer Newstead is an exceptional lawyer who has served the American
people, our State Department team, and the Trump Administration faithfully as
our Legal Adviser. Her expertise and sharp judgment on an array of critical
foreign policy issues will be greatly missed. As the first woman ever to head
the State Department’s Office of the Legal Adviser, she exemplified the
leadership qualities for which American diplomats are renowned the world
over. I thank her for her outstanding service, and wish her all the best in
the next phase of her career.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-departure-of-legal-adviser-jennifer-newstead/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-departure-of-legal-adviser-jennifer-newstead/

